The current guidelines read:

3.15 GATES: The replacement of an existing gate and/or the request for an additional gate must meet the following requirements. 
1) All gates must be submitted for review and approval prior to installation and/or replacement. 2) If an additional gate is requested the submittal must include the placement of the new proposed gate. 
3) All submittals must include the dimensions of the proposed gate. (Double gates will be considered on a case-by-case basis to allow wider access to rear yards). 
4) All slats must either be natural wood stain or painted in complementary, wood-like, color to the house as approved by the Architectural Committee. 
5) The metal frame must either be painted the body color of the house or the approved house trim or painted to match the color of the wall per special Architectural Committee exception. 
6) Gates exiting to the mountain or NAOS areas are not permitted. 

The proposed guidelines:

3.15 GATES: The replacement of an existing gate and/or the request for an additional gate must meet the following requirements. 
1) All gates must be submitted for review and approval prior to installation and/or replacement. 
2) If an additional gate is requested the submittal must include the placement of the new proposed gate. 
3) All submittals must include the dimensions of the proposed gate. (Double gates will be considered on a case-by-case basis to allow wider access to rear yards). 
4) All slats must either be natural wood stain / natural wood composite or painted in complementary, wood-like color to the house as approved by the Architectural Committee. 
5) The metal frame must either be painted the body color of the house, approved house trim, painted to match the color of the wall, or black / dark brown.
6) Gate styles with designs or curved metal at the top will be considered as long as the height does not exceed the height of the block wall. 
7) Gates exiting to the mountain or NAOS areas are not permitted. 

